
VIII.  FOIA REQUESTS 
 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

A.  FOIA Request from INVO Healthcare          

 

On Thursday, February 23, 2012 a FOIA Request was received via e-mail from INVO 

Healthcare, Jamison, PA for information regarding current contracts and rates with 

providers of related services (Occupation Therapy, Speech Language Pathology, School 

Social Work, etc).  A copy of the request and the District’s response, which was send via 

e-mail on February 23, 2012, is included in Board members’ packets. 

 

 


